
January	2023

Last	Day	to	Signup	for	the	Science	Fair!

**	Please	note	that	the	Science	Fair	has	been	rescheduled	from	the
original	date	of	Wednesday,	February	8	***
	
Please	join	us	as	we	welcome	back	the	annual	Bancroft	Science	Fair
on	Wednesday,	March	8	in	the	Bancroft	Cafeteria	from	6:00-7:00pm.
Students	of	all	ages	are	encouraged	to	showcase	their	unique,
innovative,	and	creative	science	projects,	experiments,	and
inventions.
	
Registration	closes	at	the	end	of	the	day	today,	so	sign-up	now!	The
fee	is	$15/child,	which	fee	covers	the	cost	of	a	T-shirt	and	a	project
poster	board.	Please	note	that	it	is	the	project,	not	each	child,	that	is
registered,	and	each	project	can	have	between	one,	two,	and	three
participants.
	
Please	contact	Justin	Baker	at	jbaker618@gmail.com	with	any
questions.	To	view	photos	and	videos	from	our	2020	Science	Fair,
please	click	here.
	
For	more	information	or	to	sign-up	now,	please	click	here.
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Registration	for	learning	labs	closes	at	the	end	of	the	day	today.	We
are	excited	to	be	offering	both	a	lot	of	past	favorite	classes	and
several	new	classes.	Click	here	to	review	the	courses	in	more	detail.
	
Once	you	decide	which	course	your	child(ren)	would	like	to	take,
please	select	and	pay	for	the	appropriate	course	on	this	sign-up.	If	you
would	like	to	sign-up	for	a	class	that	is	already	full,	please	click	on	the
wait-list	option	at	the	bottom	and	put	the	name	of	the	class	in	the
comment	section.
	
As	always,	the	PTO	has	scholarships	for	students	with	financial	needs,
and	can	help	coordinate	rides	for	children	with	transportation	needs.
For	more	information	about	scholarships,	please	contact
communications@bancroftpto.org.	
	
For	general	questions	about	Learning	Labs,	please	reach	out	to	us	at
communications@bancroftpto.org.

HAVE	NEWS	TO	SUBMIT	TO	THE	BOBCAT?		Email	us	at
communications@bancroftpto.org.	All	submissions	must	be	received	by	the	end

of	the	month	to	be	included	in	the	next	monthly	update.
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